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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

 
No 22/21 

 
LOWER LOCH FYNE – GOB A BHARRA 

 
HYDROGRAPHIC SURVEY EQUIPMENT 

 
Chart 2381 

 
Mariners are advised that hydrographic survey equipment will be deployed on or around Friday 9th April 
in a position to the north of Auchalick Bay on the east side of Lower Loch Fyne as indicated on the following 
chart extract.  The equipment is expected to remain in position until approximately mid-June 2021. 
 
The deployment location will be marked by 1 yellow buoy, marked “SURVEY” and one orange buoy. 
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The equipment will be deployed by the vessel “MV ERIN JULIA” and all appropriate shapes and lights will 
be deployed.  A listening watch will be maintained on VHF Ch 12. 
 
Mariners should navigate with caution when transiting the area. 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF 12 or on  0151 949 6651. 


